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MUPY in association with second year students officially held the orientation and Tie ceremony for
MUPY freshmen on 15 June 2011. This event is the beautiful traditional activity and inherits from
generation to generation. Moreover, Assoc. Prof. Chutamanee Suthisisung, Dean of MUPY, conferred the
valuable speech emphasizing on ’The Spirit of Pharmacy Profession’ to nurture the newbies to
recognise and dignify our professional vitality. Other activities included multimedia presentation
relevant to the brief history of Faculty of Pharmacy and lastly, the meet and converse between
freshmen and their advisor.



This annual activity attracted participants for more than 250 which
included Faculty members, MUPY senior year student and freshmen.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/750


